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Diary dates for the Summer Term are shown below and 

will be included and updated on every newsletter. 
 

01.05.2022 to 27.05.2022 KS1 SATs  

w.c. 09.05.2022 KS2 SATs (Breakfast Club 8 

o’clock start) 

11.05.2022 Year 1 to Ryton Pools 

13.05.2022 Yr 6 to Cadbury World  

17.05.2022 Fire Service in to speak to Yr1 

and Yr5 

19.05.2022 O.P.P. reviews with parents 

26.05.2022 Reception class Ugly Bug Ball 

27.05.2022 Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

Celebration party – picnic in 

school 

27.05.2022 Children break up for half term 

06.06.2022 Monday Children return to school 

06.06.2022 Year 1 phonics testing 

08.06.2022 Year 5 MAD Museum trip 

14.06.2022 10 children to represent the 

school at Coventry University – 

The Great Science Share 

15.06.2022 Year 5 and 6 to The Belgrade 

to see Hamlet (p.m.) 

24.6.2022 Year 5 Sing concert Warwick 

Arts Centre 
 

 

2021/22-Extra Bank Holiday Friday 22nd July – School 

finishes Thursday 21st July at 2.15. 

2022/23  INSET days: Monday 5th September 

    Tuesday 6th September 

  Friday 7th October 

  Tuesday 3rd January 2023 

(1 more day to be set) 

  

 
New groups will be allocated from 25th April  

Monday  

Tuesday Tag Rugby Y5 & Y6 12.30 - 1.00 

Multiskills  Y4 & Y5 
& Y6 

3.15 - 4.15 

Wednesday  
Football 

 
Y3 & Y4 

 
12.30 – 1.00 

Multi-skills  Y1 & Y2 
& Y3 

3.15 - 4.15 

Friday Dance Y1 and 
Y2 

3.15-4.15 

 

 
The school car park is for staff vehicles only. 

Please do not use the car park for dropping off 

or collecting children at any time of the day. 

We regularly use the car park for after-school 

training sessions and other schools need to use 

it for parking. Also our insurance does not 

cover your vehicles. 

As we now have CCTV we will contact you 

directly if you park illegally on site. 

  

Once again we will be running the SAT’s 

Breakfast Club. The children really enjoy 

this time together and it enables them to 

be settled and prepared for their tests. 

This year we will start at 8.00 and provide 

the usual toast, cereals and drinks for all. 

In response to requests from parents in 

previous years, we are able to accept 

siblings at the same time to ease the 

pressure in the morning. The children can 

go straight to their classes but breakfast 

will only be available to Year 6 children. 

Please let me know if you envisage a 

problem. 

Again it is important that all Year 6 

children attend every day. If your child can 

not attend for any reason please ring the 

school at 8.30 to inform staff. The school 

can allow children to take the test at a 



different time but we need to make 

arrangements to do this. 

KS2 children have had a great couple of weeks 

using the swimming pool. Many children have 

made good progress with their swimming and 

life savings skills. 

Thank you parents for ensuring that all 

children were prepared for their lessons. 

 

 

In this weeks Family Information Service 

newsletter find out about free courses aimed 

at parents, maternal mental health support, a 

Commonwealth Games jobs fair and much 

more! 

Please sign up for the newsletter using the 

email below. 

The Family Information Service (FIS) 

supports families across Warwickshire with 

advice and information. You can get in touch 

with the team for by 

emailing fis@warwickshire.gov.uk or calling 

01926 742274. 
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